4/19/23, 12:42 PM School Safety Notification (NO THREAT!!!!) - kdilley@netcongschool.org - Netcong Elementary School Mail

Dear Netcong School Community,

We are aware that one of our neighboring schools is in lockdown. | spoke with the Netcong Chief of Police who has advised
that there is NO threat to us and that the incident is contained. Out of an abundance of caution, we will be keeping PE
classes and recess inside, and | have asked the Netcong PD to do more drive-bys to ensure safety.

We will maintain communication with the Netcong Police Department regarding this situation. We will keep everyone informed
if this situation changes. Once again, THERE IS NO THREAT TO US.

Thank you.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/FMfcgzGsmDsZSRItIZSbdMSmNbnrCJnD
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